
 

 

 

Dear __________________________,  

It is with great excitement that we invite you to participate in a very special 
event! The Dinner {formerly known as the Crab & Rib Dinner} is scheduled for 
March 16, 2024, at the Willamette Valley Country Club in Canby.  

On any given night in Oregon, there are over 8,000 children living in foster care 
without a home. Boys & Girls Aid is committed to serving these children by 
connecting them with stable families who will offer them a lifetime of guidance, 
support, and love. Boys & Girls Aid works with children in foster care to 
understand their past, ensure their safety, and connect them with a permanent 
family.  

The Dinner is a delightful, annual event, organized by the Cypress Branch 
Auxiliary, a volunteer auxiliary of Boys & Girls Aid. This year, we have rebranded 
this beloved event in honor of its 22nd anniversary. This evening features a 
delicious dinner of Prime Rib and Shrimp Scampi, alongside the always popular 
silent auction with wine raffle, an inspirational program, and a fun evening for 
all.  

We are seeking donations for the silent auction and your support will make a 
difference! We are expecting more than 200 guests to attend and to raise more 
than $50,000 for Boys & Girls Aid and the children they serve. We invite you to 
partner with us in support of Boys & Girls Aid by donating an item to our auction 
at The Dinner.  

We are confident that your in-kind contribution will allow us to increase the funds 
raised for the children who need them most – we hope you will join us!  

If you have any questions about The Dinner, or Boys & Girls Aid in general, please 
contact Angie Fenske, Vice President of Advancement at 
afenske@boysandgirlsaid.org or 503.542.2305.  

Thank you for your support!  

With appreciation,  

 

Cypress Branch Auxiliary Member  

Boys & Girls Aid Tax Identification Number: 93-0386791 
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